
SEND parental questionnaire 

2023 
Recently you have reviewed your child’s PSP (Personal support plan) with the class teacher and 
discussed your child’s new targets.  

We invite you to complete this questionnaire so we can gain valuable information about how you feel we are doing 
as a school. If you would like to talk about anything this questionnaire raises or anything from your recent meeting 
with your child’s class teacher, please pop to the office and make an appointment.  

Thank you for your help! 

Mrs Bennett 

Question Strongly 
agree 

Agree Disagree Strongly 
disagree 

1. My child feels safe at school. 
 

81.9% 
9 
 

18.1% 
2 

  

2. My child has someone to talk to at school if 
they need to.  

90.9% 
10 
 

9.1% 
1 

  

3. I know where to look on the website for 
SEND information about the school. 

72.7% 
8 
 

27.3% 
3 

  

4. I can see and understand the progress my 
child is making at their own level. 

81.9% 
9 
 

18.1% 
2 

  

5. I have received my child’s PSP (Personal 
support plan) and understand their targets. 

90.9% 
10 

9.1% 
1 

  

6. I know what support my child is getting at 
school to help them. 

72.7% 
8 
 

27.3% 
3 

  

7. I feel I am able to approach the staff about 
any concerns I have got about my child. 

90.9% 
10 

9.1% 
1 

  

8. I feel any concerns I raise about my child’s 
needs are quickly addressed. 
 

90.9% 
10 

9.1% 
1 

  

9. I feel confident in the school with regards to 
SEND and the provision my child is getting. 

90.9% 
10 

9.1% 
1 

  

Please add anything else you would like to tell us: 
 
*I am happy with the communication & support we receive 
*I am happy with the progress my son is making 
*Really happy with the support my child gets, staff are excellent with my child & help his needs 
*We use visual aids at home, we were not aware that mindfulness was taught at school, resources were tricky to 
find 
*John T. Rice is an amazing school, I highly recommend  
*I’m happy with the help my child is getting 
 
 

 


